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August Missions Events and Meetings 

English as a Second Language Classes 

No classes until August 21 when classes resume on 

Monday through Thursday from 9-11am on  Second 

Floor of Education Building 

 

August 7: Compassion Peace and Justice 

 4pm in Westminster Hall 

August 8: Mission Team 

 Noon in Westminster Hall 

August 14: World Mission 

 5:30pm in Mae Chapin Parlor 

 

August 21: Environmental Stewardship Committee 

 3:30pm in Mae Chapin Parlor 

August 22: Community Mission Deacons 

 6:30pm in Westminster Hall 

August 24: Cuba Steering Committee 

 5:30pm in Mae Chapin Parlor 
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Canteen Run can use some help with making Peanut Butter and Jelly Sandwiches on 

August 10th, 21st, 29th and 31st.  Contact Barb Davies if you would like to volunteer.  

Her email is canteenrun@gmail.com 

If you would like to donate something to Canteen Run, a small basket is available on 

the Mission Table for donations of plastic grocery bags, 2XL short sleeved shirts, or 

chapstick. 

Looking for a way to give back to the community?  Volunteer one to two 

hours per week at Restoration Urban Ministry’s Homework Hangout!  

Become a tutor to help children in this local transitional housing facility for 

houseless families, (that is supported in small part through our Community 

Mission Deacon funds).  It is located near Parkland College.  You will tutor 

elementary and middle school age youngsters, helping them with their 

homework and with the task of growing up!  Inquiries are welcome.   

Call or text Ruth Esry at 217.621.3664 or email ruthh64@gmail.com. 

Orientation meetings are scheduled at Restoration Urban Ministries in the 

Sanctuary on Monday, August 28 at 4pm or on Thursday, August 31 at 4pm.  

If these times don’t work for you, feel free to contact Ruth to schedule a 

convenient time for you.   

Please save the date for SAFE House’s Annual Fundraiser! 

Sunday, August 27th from 3pm to 7pm at Hessel Park 
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